
 

 

Mr Glenn Francis 

Manager, Development Assessment  

Planning & Environment 

Council Chambers 

Civic Place 

1 Susan Street 

PO Box 118 

Auburn NSW 1835 

 

 

11 August 2011 

 

 

Dear Glenn 

 

I am writing to you regarding: 

 
CONDITIONS OF DEVELOPMENT CONSENT 

DA No: DA-485/2010  

Property: 88-90 Water Street, AUBURN  

Description: Construction of a new 4 storey building for use as a medical training and research 

facility with associated site works (Crown Development) 

 

With the correction to the street name in Condition 43 which incorrectly refers to Chisholm 

Road, the University accepts the conditions of development consent as in the Final Draft sent 

to Kate Tudehope by Fay Ong on Tuesday 9 August 2011. 

 

We would appreciate if these conditions, our acceptance and your recommendation to 

approve the Development are put to the Joint Regional Planning Panel as soon as possible.  

The University and its funding partner, the Australia Government, are keen to commence 

construction so the Clinical School can be operational towards the end of 2012.  

 

Thank you for all of your assistance with this process and please let me know if there is 

anything else required from the University or our consultants.  

 

 

Yours Sincerely 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Mr Peter Glasson 

Pro Vice Chancellor  

 


